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To:
Cc:
Subject:

Guillermo Guevara <free-willie@juno.corn>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 7:05 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
free-willie@j uno. corn
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Guillermo Guevara in Placentia, CA

Dear CFTC,

I have been trading for a living for 7 years working from my home. The current change in regulations will force me to look
for a regular job, in this dismal economy, because if the leverage change is enacted at 10:1. I can no longer be able to make
enough to make a living.

Please reconsider this change and restore the leverage to it’s current 100:1 level.

Sincerely,
Guillermo Guevara

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


